
 
An email has been sent to all Mortgage Brokerages, Mortgage Brokers and Mortgage Associates 
licensed pursuant to The Mortgage Brokerages and Mortgage Administrators Act.  
  
As you may be aware, due to recent job action, Canada Post is not delivering mail throughout Canada. 
During the period that Canada Post is not delivering mail, please do not forward your annual returns 
or annual licensing fees to our office through the mail.  
  
Your annual return may be sent via fax to 306-787-9006.  
 
Regarding your annual licence fee, this must be provided to our office no later than June 30, 2011.  
Your licence fee can be sent to our office via courier or other direct delivery methods.  Our office 
address is suite 601- 1919 Saskatchewan Dr. Regina, Sask. S4P4H2.  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Redler at 306-787-5438.   
  
This message will also be located on our website at www.sfsc.gov.sk.ca  


